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Kim Lamothe

From: Michael Frost [frostlaw@hotmail.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, March 07, 2017 1:49 PM
To: Phil and Kim Lamothe

Subject: Elkhorn 'Firewise' Efforts

Hi Kim,

 just forwarded some emails that I think show how active Elkhorn has been with regard to its wildfire
mitigation efforts. | hope that this is what you were looking for.

It should also be noted that over the past several years, DNRC has completed major fuels reduction
projects adjacent to Elkhorn property on the south, east, and north sides of Elkhorn. USFS has done
fuels reduction work on USFS property adjacent to the north of our property, and the USFS land just
west of Spragg's and east and south of Molly Miller and Mark Jungerman. As you already know, Two
Bear Ranch has completed extensive fuels reduction projects to the north of Elkhorn.

You should also have the map of the fuels reduction project in the Beaver Lake area attached to one of
the emails from Mike West of USFS.

I hope this helps. Please let me know if you need anything else. Good luck.
Best,

Mike Frost

Chair

Fire Information & Risk Management (FIRM) Committee
Elkhorn HOA

Whitefish, MT

(406)862-6669 (H)

(206)321-0804 Cell



